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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Thank you for your support! 
 
We are so grateful for the support you have given International Needs Australia (INA) and our partners 
this past year. 
 

Together with your generous support, we have been able to help more marginalized women and 
children this past year who live at the edges in the nine countries where INA works. As the new INA 
CEO commencing this year, it has been an absolute honour and privilege to visit INA’s programs in 
Uganda, Ethiopia, India and Nepal to see firsthand the impact your support has given this year. I have 
seen mothers and children receive effective maternal and child health care, children access essential 
education, and farmers receive much needed livelihood support so they can care for their families and 
provide them a sustainable future. None of this would have been possible without the generous 
support you have given that has not only improved the lives of the women and children we support 
but it has also produced ripple effects across whole communities.  
 

Thank you for your contributions which have been instrumental in creating this lasting 
change and hope in communities that need it the most.  
 
This is your official tax receipt for your 2023/2024 financial year donations. Please check 
your statement and notify us if there are any issues. Please also retain this receipt for your 
tax purposes. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Dr. Andrew Catford  
Chief Executive Officer 

*Please note that receipts for all donations (one-off and recurring) will be issued once a year in July unless requested. 

Donor Name Date Tax Deductible Gift 
Amount 

Receipt Number 

 
Beaumaris Rotary Club 01/07/2023 - 30/06/2024 

 
$1,500.00 

 
120743 

Receipt 
Donor No: 

 
 

Date: 

40354 
 
 

12/07/2024 

  
  

Beaumaris Rotary Club 
31A Iona St 
BLACK ROCK  VIC  3193 
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By partnering with INA, you enable children like Lester in vulnerable communities to achieve their 
dreams! Please read the story of Lester, a 7th grade student from Leyte, The Philippines, and know you 
play an essential role in positively changing the lives of children just like him.   

Growing up on a farm was never easy for Lester, he had to study hard and be responsible for his 
younger siblings.  

Most of the population in his town is made up of 
farmers. His father is a farmer, while her mother is a 
housewife and the combined income for the family is 
only AUD 500 per month and sometimes less, which is 
not enough to cover their expenses and adequately 
take care of their five children. The most challenging 
time comes when the family waits for the crops to be 
harvested. During those months they need to look 
hard for other means of income, such as pulling out 
weeds from farmland, applying fertilizer, and spraying 
pesticides for other farm owners. 

Lester helps his parents on the farm on Saturdays 
and together with his older brother, he brings 
home the carabao from the farm every day after 
school.  He knows the hardships of his parents, so 
he strives to do well in school and hopes to be a 
policeman in the future to help provide for his 
family. He is very thankful for the support that he 
receives from INA’s ChildLink program. Despite 
the difficulties, he and his family remain resilient 
and have hope for the future thanks to the  help 
they receive from INA and supporters like you.  
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